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PENNICHUCK WATER WORKS, INC. 

Petition for Approval of Special Contract with Anheuser-Busch, LLC 
 
 

Procedural Order Re: Reconciliation of Rates Review 

On July 1, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,647, an order nisi in which 

it approved a fifth special contract between Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) and 

Anheuser-Busch, LLC. Order No. 26,647 further required PWW to file a reconciliation of 

the difference between the rates under the temporarily extended fourth special contract 

and the approved fifth special contract for the Commission’s and the New Hampshire 

Department of Energy’s (DOE) review.  

PWW filed the required reconciliation on July 25, 2022. The DOE is requested to file 

the results of its review of PWW’s reconciliation filing on or before September 2, 2022. 

So ordered, this fifth day of August, 2022. 
        

 

  

      _________________________ 
Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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